
Resumption of Operations
KVMM-CD, Santa Barbara, CA

July 2018

KVMM LLC, licensee of Class A station KVMM-CD, Santa Barbara, CA (Fac. 
ID 18741), hereby notifies the Commission that station KVMM-CD returned to regular 
operation with its licensed facilities on July 21, 2018.  The Special Temporary Authority 
granted by the Commission on July 5, 2018 (FCC File No. 0000055365) is no longer 
necessary.


